3 – 144 Elliot Street, Newton  1444162


All Grants of Location for the City of Newton must answer the following in detail:

A.  Are there any leaks on this road?  If yes, how many?



B.   If not, why is the gas main being extended or replaced?



C.   Is it in response to upcoming roadwork or new development?



D.   Is capacity increasing?  If yes, why?




Requested by the Commissioner: When NationalGrid engineers develop the GOL plans these standard questions be answered in a written format & submitted with the GOL package.
